
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

John Plescow 
Monday, February 10, 2025 2:41 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Consina Griffin-Greaux 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/10/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00909-2025 

Subject: FW: E-Form Improper Billing TRACKING NUMBER: 208845 

Please, add to docket 20240172. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 2:39 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: E-Form Improper Billing TRACKING NUMBER: 208845 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office. 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Sunday, February 9, 2025 10:11 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Improper Billing TRACKING NUMBER: 208845 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Reese Howell 
Telephone: 7577170171 
Email: rjh427@gmail.com 
Address: 6507 Watson Rd Riverviiew FL 33578 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Reese Howell 
Account Number: 
Address: 6507 Watson Rd Riverviiew FL 33578 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Improper Billing against Tampa Electric Company 
Details: 
Word on the street is that TECO intends to increase charges to all customers by $33 starting in March 2025. Ostensibly 
to cover Hurricane Milton expenses, or some-such tommyrot. This rate hike should be denied and past rate hikes should 
be examined, as according to TECO's latest 10-Q filing they appear to have only slightly lower revenues and only slightly 
higher debts year-over-year. Presumably this rate hike is more about earnings per share for the privately-held shares 
than it is about anything else. See for yourself: 
https://www.sec.gov/Archives/edgar/data/96271/000095017024124278/ck0000096271-20240930.htm 
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